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May 27, 2019

Lorraine Dooley

Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Sport
401 Bay Street, Suite 1800

Toronto, ON M7A 0A7

Dear Lorraine Dooley:

Re:  Bill 108 - (Schedule 11) — the proposed More Homes, More Choice Act: Amendments to
the Ontario Heritage Act

Attached please find the City of Toronto's response to Bill 108 - (Schedule 11) - the proposed More
Homes, More Choice Act: Amendments to the Ontario Heritage Act.

If you require any additional information or clarification of the City's recommendations and
feedback, my staff and I will be pleased to meet with you.

Regards,

Kerri Voumvakis, Director

Strategic Initiatives, Policy & Analysis
City Planning Division

cc: Lorna Day, Director, Urban Design, City Planning, City of Toronto
Mary MacDonald, Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation Services, City of Toronto
Sandra Rodriguez, Director, Corporate Intergovernmental & Agency Relations, City

Manager's Office, City of Toronto
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